Monday 1¢t July 2024
Dear Peter Stublbs and Shire Councilor's,

| am writing this letter to enquire on the future possibility of purchasing a parcel of
land adjacent to my existing property on Lavender Street. It is my understanding that
the parcel of land that | am interested in purchasing is part of the Forrest Street Road
Parcel.
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| am the landholder of 60 & 62 Lavender street (above in yellow) and | am interested
in a portion of the area in purple. | understand that this is currently the Forrest St Road
Reserve, however | would like to ask the Council to consider closing this portion of

the road reserve, so that | am able to pursue with purchasing a portion of this parcel.

My contact details are:

NAME: Peter Ryan
MOBILE: 0423 548 205
EMAIL: 6833spike@gmail.com

Thank you for your time
Kind Regards
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Peter Ryan



